
Who are we and what do we do? 

Breck Foundation is a self-funded charity set up by Lorin LaFave, in memory of her son Breck who lost his life 

to an online groomer through a gaming relationship.  Since then, Lorin has made numerous TV and radio 

appearances to raise awareness of online grooming and promote digital resilience. She also speaks regularly 

at police and school training sessions, as well as safeguarding, policy change and Ofsted conferences.  

We use Breck’s story to educate young people, teachers, support staff and parents about the risks of online 

grooming to empower young people to make better choices when interacting online, leading to safer 

outcomes.  

What will your child learn? 

Early intervention is key to our work. We present to children of all ages in an age-appropriate and engaging 

way using Breck’s real-life story, teaching an ethos of Play Virtual / Live Real and emphasising that online 

friendships are not the same as real-life relationships. We remind everyone to never meet up alone or in a 

private place if meeting an online friend.   

FAQs 

What should I do if I have concerns about the content of the presentation? 

We make sure that the content of our talks is age appropriate, but if you have any concerns please contact 

the school staff member organising this event.  

What should I do after the presentation? 

Speak to your child about what they thought of the presentation. 

Ask if they have any concerns about the subject. 

Reassure your child they can talk to you about any concerns relating to online behaviour. 

Remind them to look out for their friends too.  

Where to go for help if you have any concerns about your child or someone you know. 

CEOP - The Child Exploitation Online Protection Agency - www.ceop.police.uk 

NSPCC – www.nspcc.org.uk 

Find out more about grooming and staying safe online at www.thinkuknow.co.uk 

www.breckfoundation.org     

If you would like to find out more about the work we do or would be interested in volunteering for us, 

please feel free to contact us at admin@breckfoundation.org 

is coming to your school… 
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